
 

August 2022 

In order to begin this Sacramental Preparation process, a child must: 

• be in the 2nd grade or older 

• attend our PSR program or attend a Catholic school 

• enroll in our Sacramental Preparation program 

• be baptized (If your child has not been baptized, please contact Terri Bullock. 

Contact information below.) 

Children will prepare for and must make their First Reconciliation before receiving their 

First Holy Communion.   

As part of your child’s preparation for receiving these sacraments, it is essential for you 

to attend a very important parent meeting on Thursday, September 15 at 6:30 pm in 

McKeever Hall at Blessed Trinity as we prepare for the sacrament of Reconciliation. 

Children do not need to come to this meeting. At this meeting you will receive 

Reconciliation materials for your child. Reconciliation Preparation sessions will be once 

a month October through December, culminating in the celebration of First Reconciliation 

in December. 

Preparation sessions for First Holy Communion will be once a month January through 

April culminating in the celebration of First Holy Communion the first weekend in May.  

For more information, please contact Terri Bullock, Director of Religious Education, at 

(330) 376-5144 or tbullockdre@gmail.com  
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